
Your response 

Question Your response 
Question 1: Do you agree with our proposed 
approach to designating a Universal Service 
Provider? 

Confidential? – N 

Yes, we agree with the proposed approach to 
designating a Universal Service Provider. 

Separately, we note that paragraph 2.30 of the 
Consultation document indicates that 
‘proposals for the universal service conditions 
to be applied’ will be issued ‘for consultation 
later this year’ and, by implication, after the 
creation of the new regulations.  We look 
forward to working with Ofcom on this phase of 
the consultation process.  
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